Oasis Academy Tenaple
Smedley Lane

Cheetham

Manchester M8 8SA

‘ o Telephone: (0161) 205 1932

Ms. 8. Talib. Principal. Fax: (0161) 205 1047
BA (Hons) QTS Med NPQH E-mail: admin@oasistemple.org

8th November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

There are several events and activities that we want you to be aware of this half term that we hope you can
attend or support.

Friday 15th November - non uniform day

This will be a charity fundraiser day for the families affected by the earthquake in the Mirpur District of
Pakistan that resulted in the deaths of 40 people and thousands of people being injured, family homes and
essential services like schools being damaged and still closed or unoccupied.

We are requesting donations for this cause and a minimum £1.00 donation to wear non uniform that will be
paid to your class teacher, We will also have a cake sale and extra coffee morning for parents in the dining

room to raise additional funds.

REMINDER- Parents evening, please make your appointments, if you have not had a letter please speak to

the office
Monday 18" November Nursery and Year 5 parents day/evening
Tuesday 19%* November Reception and Year 6 parents day/evening
Wednesday 20" November Year 1 and Year 3 parents day/evening
Thursday 215t November Year 2 and Year 4 parents day/evening

I would also like to give you Christmas dates for your diary —

Christmas Dinner is on 11'" December. We will be writing to our children that have packed lunches to see if
they would like to join us in having the Christmas dinner soon.

Christmas parties are on 19'" December.

Winter concert — performed by Years 3 and 4 will be at 9.30 a.m. and 2.30 p.m. on Wednesday 18™
December.

School finishes on Thursday 19 December at 3.20 p.m.

More information on these events will be sent out nearer the time.
Thank you for all your continued support.

Yours sincerely
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Mr Simpson
Executive Principal
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